



19th July 2024

Dear Families,

I have today been asked by the Hillingdon lead child protection advisor for schools to bring to your attention a serious and current safeguarding matter. In Hillingdon that there has been an adult male posing as a child, wearing a school uniform and contacting girls via Snapchat. Currently the age of the girls are 13-14 years old. Police are aware and through evidence he is known to be meeting with girls and buying them gifts, food, vapes and providing them with uber credit to travel around. There have been allegations of sexual assault.

Hillingdon ask you to remember to stay safe over the summer holiday period. If there is an emergency where someone is at risk of harm you should call the police on 999. For non-emergency enquiries you should contact the police on 101.

Hillingdon wish us to pass on that if you are worried about online sexual abuse or the way someone has been communicating with you or your child online you can refer to the following resource: CEOP Safety Centre

Yours faithfully,

Kelda Stevenson Headteacher

(lette

















